
August 30, 2023 

RE: VAPE DETECTORS 

 

Over the summer, we have installed vape detectors in all of our restrooms as well as our locker 

rooms, thanks to funding through Yellowhawk. Adolescence is an important stage in life for 

students as their bodies and minds develop and adapt. We hope the vape detectors help 

support health choices for our students.  

 

The vape detectors are capable of detecting ultrafine particles of toxins, carcinogenic chemicals, 

nicotine, and THC found in vape aerosol. When a vape detector is activated by ultrafine 

particles, it sends a silent signal to the cell phones of our administrators and triggers our hallway 

video cameras. This will allow us to know what chemicals were detected when specific students 

are in specific restrooms 


